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Comments: Invasive Plants - comments on DSEIS

 

Attention:  Maria T. Garcia, Responsible Official

 

 

 

Dear Ms. Garcia,

 

 

 

 

 

A quick note to state that I'm very concerned about the spraying of herbicides in the National Forest.

 

 

 

My wife is extremely chemically sensitive and one of her few joys in life is to be able to hike in the Santa Fe

National Forest.

 

 

 

Please do not approve of any spraying in these forests under review.

 

 

 

Mike Beste

 

 

 

3108 Hidden Vista

 

 

 

Santa Fe, NM 

 

 

 

87506

 

 


